
Alstead Conservation Committee 

Meeting Minutes for July 5, 2023 
 
Present: Sarah Webb, Donna Sabin, David Moody, Joyce Campbell-Counts 
 
I, Minutes for June 7, 2023 accepted as corrected. 
 
II, Space for cabinet – Received "OK" from our Selectboard. We plan to move it to 
the Town Offices from Donna Sabin's at 1:30pm on Tuesday, July 11, 2023. 
 
III, Lily Pond logging - We received a letter from NH DES confirming a violation at 
this site. Addressed to the logger, the owner, and the foresters, it requires action 
(removal of slash) by July 7, 2023 and photos of correction by July 14, 2023. 
 
IV, Correction: ACC history article for the Fall Newsletter is due by end of July. 
Sarah is handling this. 
 
V, Town Office table display - Peg Sutcliff suggests a corner table. We’ll update 
and reproduce land conservation fliers. Sarah has more materials for this table. 

 David found a flyer (from perhaps 190's) titled "Land Conservation in 
Alstead." We will use it to make an updated flyer and offer it as a handout 
on the ACC's display table in the Town Office, and in Shedd-Porter library. 

 
VI, David will make copies of Tafi Brown's thumb drive with photos. 
 
VII, No meeting in August. Sarah and Joyce will contact the Town Office to post 
this on the town website and in the calendar. 
 
 
Adjourned at 4:30pm. 
 
ACC meetings are the first Wednesday of each month at 3 pm in the Town Office.  
Sarah Webb, Chairperson, can be reached at 603.835.2890. 
Submitted by Joyce Campbell-Counts 
 


